FLATHEAD AUDUBON SOCIETY GENERAL MEETING MINUTES MAY 12, 2014
LOCATION: WHITEFISH COMMUNITY CENTER
WHITEFISH, MT

Bob Lopp opened the meeting at 6:45. Approximately 50 people attended the potluck and meeting.

Bruce Tannehill detailed the Birdathon Fund raiser on June 21.

Jan Metzmaker received the Audubon Conservation Achievement Award presented by Gael Bissell.

Bob Lee asked for nominations from the group, receiving none, Bruce Tannehill and Marylane Pannell were elected Treasurer and Secretary for the next two years. Jim Rychwalski was elected to the FAS Board replacing John Hughes and Ben Young. Denny Olson and Gail Bissell accepted board positions for another 3 years, 2015-2018.

OSNA workday is scheduled for September 13, 2014.

Glacier National Park Superintendent Jeff Mow gave the program.

Respectfully submitted, Marylane Pannell